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The Kinsol Trestle restoration project is back on track according to the Ministry of Tourism.   The last set of 
steel trusses on the trestle in the Cowichan Valley has been installed and restoration work on one of the largest 
wooden bridges in the world will continue into the summer.    
 
The Provincial and Federal governments, Cowichan Valley Regional District and the Island Coastal Economic 
Trust are funding the project.   BC celebrates Heritage Week next week. This year's theme is the 100th 
anniversary of BC parks. 
- Liz McArthur 
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